
Notes of the Tarvin Parish Council (PC) meeting held 16th December 2024 

These notes are produced immediately following the meeting to give anyone 

interested a timely update of the most significant issues discussed. They are not 

the official minutes . The minutes will be considered and approved at the next 

meeting on 27th January 2025 at 19:15 in the Edna Rose room at the 

Community Centre. All are welcome to attend PC meetings and stay as long as 

they want. Meetings do not normally go beyond 21:00.  

One member of the public attended the meeting but not to raise any specific 

issue but simply to listen. 

1. The PC still wants to co-opt a new Councillor. If you have ever 

complained about issues within the parish area why not join us and try to 

do something about it? 

2. A new “Happy to chat bench” , funded by the Co-op Community Fund, 

will be installed in early 2025 on the King George V playing field 

somewhere close to the path and adjacent to the tennis courts. Thank you 

to all Co-op customers. 

3. After a considerable amount of time and effort a contractor has been 

found to repair the 4 broken street lights owned and manged by the PC. 

 

The PC wishes all residents a very happy Christmas and best wishes for 

2025 and if you own a hedge that is adjacent to a pavement please  make 

sure that it does not obstruct the pavement. Thank you.     


